
 

 
 
 
To: Community & Economic Development Committee 
 
From: 30th Street Industrial Corridor Corp. / BID #37 
 
Date: October 9, 2012 
 
Re: Granville BID #48 
 
 
The 30th Street Industrial Corridor Corp / Business Improvement District #37 (BID #37) is pleased to 
support the creation of the new industrial Granville BID #48, provided they have followed all relevant 
statutes. 
 
There are currently five industrial-focused BIDs in the City, and we tend to work together on a variety of 
issues.  That cooperation benefits the City by trying to keep businesses in Milwaukee.  We advise each 
other on issues like security, workforce, and site selection, which is then shared with Milwaukee 
businesses.  This spirit of cooperation with additional businesses on Milwaukee’s far northwest side will 
be welcomed. 
 
If you have any questions about this support, please contact our executive director, Gloria Stearns, at 
414.444.4706 or Gloria@theCorridor-mke.org. 
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